
PE1236/CC 

 

David May Letter of 5 March 2012 

 

Dear Petitions Committee, 

 

I have heard from a journalist that your committee is considering the petition on the 

Laurencekirk Junction on Tuesday and am disappointed that I was not aware of this 

earlier as I would have requested the opportunity to make the case for the petition 

being kept open.  I apologise for this letter being sent so late but would have 

contacted you earlier if I had known.   I would appreciate your help in ensuring the 

letter is given to each of the committee to read and I would be happy to expand on 

this if needed. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

David May 


